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RECOMMENDATION 

 
Steve Frank, Superintendent, and the Trustees will review the 2019-20 parent survey. 

School Site Council will begin development of the 2020-21 parent survey at the February 

SSC meeting.  

 

 

 

 

 

BACKGROUND INFORMATION 

 
The 19-20 parent survey with results can be found on the following pages.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

BACKGROUND MATERIALS 

  Yes   No  If yes:   Attached    Yes    No 

 

  

 

   


